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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 3:22 PM
To: 'Greta Bjerkness'
Cc: Laurice L. Gustafson
Subject: RE: 880 Clark Street

Yes.  We will have the resolution “to be withdrawn” 
 

From: Greta Bjerkness [mailto:gbjerkness@wgcmn.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 3:21 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Laurice L. Gustafson <lgustafson@wgcmn.com> 
Subject: 880 Clark Street 
 
My File #:            036444F01 
 
Hi Mai: 
 
Since the demolition of this property has been completed and the nuisance condition remediated, can I assume the 
hearing scheduled for April 10th is cancelled as it pertains to 880 Clark Street?  Attached is the resolution outlining the 
hearing date. 
 
Thanks,  
 
Greta L. Bjerkness | Attorney 
Wilford, Geske  &&  Cook  
AA  PPRROOFFEESSSSIIOONNAALL  AASSSSOOCCIIAATTIIOONN  
7616 Currell Boulevard, Suite 200  |  Woodbury, MN 55125 
Phone: (651) 209-3300  |  Fax: (651) 209-3339 | Direct: (651) 209-3313 
www.wgcmn.com|gbjerkness@wgcmn.com 
 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------- 
THIS COMMUNICATION IS FROM A DEBT COLLECTOR ATTEMPTING TO COLLECT A DEBT.  ANY INFORMATION OBTAINED 
WILL BE USED FOR THAT PURPOSE. 

This message is intended only for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed, and contains information that is 
privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If you are not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify us  and return the original message to us at the above address by 
reply to the sender.  


